River Valley Gymnastics Inc.
What to expect as a parent and participant during Covid-19

Please do not send your child if he or she is ill.  Please wait to come back once all symptoms have cleared up.


Protocol for all three locations – please note, there will be no exceptions to these protocols.  We cannot stress how important it will be for everyone to follow the rules and to not put our staff in uncomfortable situations having to enforce the rules while coaching their classes:

· Only one spectator allowed per child.  For Tiny Tumblers, the parent participating will be considered the one spectator.
· No siblings will be allowed that are not actively participating in a class as a registered member in that class, at the exact same time.  
· Children and spectators will be screened upon entrance at all three locations – hand sanitizing upon entering will also be mandatory upon entering. RVG will provide hand sanitizer at all three locations.
· Masks are also required upon entering the building for both child and spectator – children will be able to remove their mask once the class begins.
· Contact information will be taken at the beginning of each class for public health tracing purposes.
· We ask that the spectator of a Flip Kid participant stay for the duration of class in case your child is in need of assistance such as to go to the bathroom or to get ready to go at the end of the class.  Coaches are required to be hands off as much as possible and only aid for safety and emergency situations.
· For Can-Gym classes, spectator/parent is not required to stay for the duration of class.  However, once you leave the building you will be unable to come back in as we do not have the resources to continually screen people as they come and go throughout class times.
· Viewing will be standing only at all three locations.
· Participants will be required to hand sanitize between each event – Vault, Bars, Beam and Floor.  Hand sanitizer will be provided by RVG.
· No spectators will be allowed on the ‘area of play’.  If your child needs you, the coach will send him or her over to you.  If you need your child, you will have to wait for an appropriate opportunity to get the class coach’s attention and wait for the coach to send your child over.
· Arrival – please only enter the facility no more than 10 minutes before the scheduled start time of your child’s class.  Coaches will need time to dismiss the previous class, sanitize the equipment and set up stations.  
· Do not be late – Unfortunately due to screening requirements, no one, at any of the three locations, will be able to attend class if they have arrived late.  We do not have the resources to have extra staff to screen late comers and, due to safety, we cannot have coaches leaving their classes after warm-up has begun in order to screen any late comers.  
· Dismissal – Coaches will bring children outside for parents to pick up.  If you have left the gym once class started, please do not try to come back in at the end of class to pick your child up.  It will be extremely important to arrive on time for pick up as coaches will need to get back into the gym straight away to sanitize the equipment and prepare for the next class.


